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From: David Johnson <djohnson@act4ent.com>
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 3:37 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Beth Cowan

Subject: 945 Mariposa Request

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

| am writing in regard to item 5 on your agenda to ask you to please approve the recommendation of the
Floodplain Administrator. Our property is negatively impacted by the current mapping which does not reflect the
most accurate modeling from FEMA. Under the current mapping, our plans to build a residence on our property
would have to include significant unnecessary grading that would be expensive and require me to build higher,

with no advantage.. The staff says that FEMA will implement this mapping eventually, but our project is
underway, and FEMA has been slow to implement new mapping.

Please help us on this and approve the project as recommended.
Thank you.
Respectfully,

David Johnson



